

NR_key_name: E89260F0D32E5CFF852563480060685B

SendTo: INTERNET-BOARD

CopyTo:

DisplayBlindCopyTo:

BlindCopyTo: CN=R ecord/O=ARRB

From: CN=David Marwell/O=ARRB

DisplayFromDomain:

DisplayDate: 06/13/1996

DisplayDate_Time: 3:02:25 PM

ComposedDate: 06/13/1996

ComposedDate_Time: 1:33:02 PM

Subject: Meeting

At the last meeting, we discussed the possibility of cancelling the second June meeting. It is my strong recommendation that we do so. With the staff in the field (FBI team in New Orleans this week dealing with Metropolitan Crime Commission records, and the CIA team in Boston next week) it will be extremely difficult for us to prepare for and support two full meetings two weeks apart (the July meeting is scheduled for the 9th and 10th). We can spend our time far better in preparing for the July meeting. I hope that you will agree. If you want to discuss this, please call me as soon as you can.Thanks.

Body:

recstat: Record

DeliveryPriority: N

DeliveryReport: B

ReturnReceipt:

Categories: